
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

The festive season is upon us and preparations are well underway to ensure that, as 

always, we make this a special time for our pupils.  

 

 

The EYFS parties will take place as follows: 

 

Nursery: Wednesday 13th December in the morning (all children in class are in 

attendance) 

 

Reception: Tuesday 12th December (1:30pm – 3:00pm)  

 

We are asking for a 50p cash donation to go towards our ‘party prize fund’. All 

donations will be warmly received. Please could these be handed directly to your 

child’s teacher.  

 

For our Nursery children, we would like pupils come to school dressed in their party 

clothes on their party day.  

 

For our Reception children, we ask that children bring their party clothes in a named 

bag and we will get changed in the afternoon; this is so children can attend the 

Carol Service on Tuesday morning in uniform and warm clothes! 

 

If you have any queries relating to this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

The EYFS Team 

 

 

 


